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Dear parents:  ….  Myself and Mrs O’Hagan are in supervising the deep cleaning of the 
school.  All being well we hope to re-open tomorrow. I am not sure for how long but will of 
course keep you informed. Meanwhile please follow all government advice and if in any doubt 
keep your children off as many of you have already in the past few weeks. Let us know what the 
situation. Also please do not speculate or pass on rumours about who may or not be affected, 
whether star or pupils, it is not helpful. If you choose to keep your children away please do not 
worry I fully understand.  Thoughts, best wishes and prayers to you all in these troubled times.

and finally ….….  all things must pass so stay hopeful and see you tomorrow.     Sean Flood -  Headteacher March 17th 2020

Pics of the day  …St Patricks Day 2020 and a deep clean underway + dedicated kitchen staff.
Deep cleaning been underway since 8.00am this morning all areas of the school, the nursery and 
kitchens are being cleaned with various materials to ensure hygiene and health. 3 teams coming in al 
day.Please keep an eye out for updates as the day progresses and we will also text you when we have 
further news.


